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STATE OF

COLORADO Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

DRMS Comment Letter - Tucson South Gravel Pit

Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us> Wed, Nov 17, 2021 at 8:15 AM
To: SHERIE GOULD <mcsfh157@aol.com>

Good Morning Sherie,

Thank you for submitting your comments. A copy will be placed in the permit file and a copy will be forwarded to the
applicant.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Patrick
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